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commentletters

From: Nancy Stangel <nancystangel@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:23 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: “2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation).” 

To Whom It Concerns: 
 
As a resident of Granite Bay and customer of San Juan WD, I feel the 33% reduction requirement is 
too high and unfair for those in this area.  We have met our 36% reduction and are acutely aware of 
the drought issue since we live near and see Folsom Lake regularly. Please consider the fairness and 
your measurement criteria before making this drastic decision.  Thank you! 
 
Nancy Stangel 
3840 E. Granite Drive 
Granite Bay, CA 95746 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


